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From: Karen Decker [deckcats@alltel.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2003 10:48 PM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: You've got to be kidding

Attn: Notice No. 4
Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221

Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:'

These changes will be expensive and I could end up paying more.

- The federal government shouldn't waste my tax dollars changing the way my favorite drinks are made.

- I don't want these proposed changes.

- The federal government should handle bigger problems like creating jobs and improving the economy.

These are not my drinks of choice,  but this is just another example of government wasting the money I 
WORK MY ASS FOR and have to cough up for some ridiculous waste of time by the government.  This is 
another example of the government yahoos being too damn lazy to address REAL issues, like um, health 
care, and sticking their noses in places they don't belong, simply to APPEAR busy.  Some advice:  THE 
AMERICAN PEOPLE ARE GETTING PISSED AND WE VOTE ACCORDINGLY                                            
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